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DID YOU
KNOW ?

A reminder that unless you have prior

approval from the Commission,

surrendering a registered greyhound

to a pound 

or shelter is 

NOT permitted. 

In FY 2024/25
our call centre

answered
18,079 calls.

From the Stewards' box

The reliable identification of 

greyhounds is a fundamental 

integrity measure for the NSW 

greyhound racing industry. 

That is why we encourage participants to

have greyhounds formally identified by a

GWIC steward prior to their first race meeting. 

The steward will check your greyhound’s

microchip can be found and read.

To help enhance understanding of
the Code of Practice, we’ve now
published Industry Practice Guide
slides on our website.
They offer simple, actionable steps
for participants.
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Seeking permission?

Sliding into practice makes perfect

Formally identifying your greyhound

Code of practice
Part 3: Health and Wellbeing

RESPECTFUL AND RESPONSIBLE:
Public comments about the
NSW greyhound racing
industry can be powerful and
positive.
It is an offence to use
improper, insulting or offensive
language in relation to a
controlling body, a club, a
committee or sub-committee
and its employees/members.
Those who do so may face
disciplinary action.

www.gwic.nsw.gov.au

Approval will be 

granted only 

where the facility 

has a no-euthanasia 

policy in place.

IS IT TOOTHS-DAY TODAY?: Participants must monitor
the dental health of all greyhounds in their care and
seek veterinary treatment if required.

https://www.gwic.nsw.gov.au/news/fact-sheets-industry-practice-guides/spotlight-on-industry-practice-guides

